Sunset Park Center for Accelerated Studies
1036 Ogden Road
Rock Hill, SC 29730
803-981-1260
Fax: 803-981-1269

August 22, 2022

To the parent(s) of Jaylon Parks,

As you are aware, Sunsel Park Center for Accelerated Studies was identified as a Title I school during the 2021-
2022 school year. This year, | am excited to share with you that our school is identified as Community
Eligibility Provision (CEP) school due to our Title I status. Under the Healthy, Hunger Free Kids Act of 2010,

school districts are able to participate in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) program to increase access
to free school meals for students. During the 2022-2023 school year, the program is allowing for free breakfast
and lunch for all students at our school. Because our school is a part of the CEP program and all of our students
receive free breakfast and lunch, parents do not need to fill out a free and reduced lunch application. We hope
to provide our students with nutritious meals that assist with meeting the needs of the whole child and to better

prepare them academically for the years to come.

Please view the website fans.usda.gov or contact me at (803) 981-1260 if you have additional questions.
Thank you for your continued support.

Children First,

Dr. Nakia H. Barnes




